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RE: State Plan Change for Residential Behavioral Management Services (RMBS) in Therapeutic 
Foster Care (TFC) Settings Reimbursement correction 
 
Dear Tribal Representative: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to give you notice of State Plan changes related to Residential Behavioral 
Management Services (RMBS) in Therapeutic Foster Care (TFC) Settings. The State intends to revise 
language in the State Plan Amendment to permit providers delivering RMBS in TFC settings to bill 
crisis intervention. This aligns this covered service with other fee-for-service duties already being billed 
by these provider types. The change will be retroactive to April 1, 2013. 
 
OHCA will submit the State Plan amendment no later than July 30, 2013. 
 
OHCA values consultation with Tribal Governments. If you have any questions or comments about the 
proposed changes, please do not hesitate to contact me at (405) 522-7303.  Or, you may visit the tribal 
consultation webpage to send comments at http://www.okhca.org/providers.aspx?id=12697.    
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
Dana Miller 
Tribal Relations Director 
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